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for disadvantaged women, and its continuation and expansion beyond the Decade is
considered of vital importance to the development needs of women.

Paragraph 337

The participation of women in technical assistance monitoring, planning,
programwing, evaluation and follow-up missions should be promoted, and guidelines
should be developed and applied to assess the relevance and impact of development
assistance projects on women. The United Nations funding agencies, such as the
United Nations Development Programme, the United Nations Fund for Population

Activities, the United Nations Children's Fund and the World Food Programme, as
well as the World Bank, should ensure that women benefit from and participate in
all projects and programmes funded by them.

3. Institutional co-ordination

esraaraph 338

System-wide co-ordination of work on issues relating to women needs to be
strengtbened• The Economic and Social Council should be encouraged to play a more
forceful and dynamic role in reviewing and co-ordinating all relevant United
Nations activities in*the field of women's issues. Regular consultations between
United Nations agencies and organizations should be institutionalized in
conjunction with meetings of the Commission on the Status of Women in order to
exchange information on programme activities and co-ordinate future planning and
programwing with a view to ensuring adequate resource-allocation that would
facilitate action and limit the unnecessary duplication of activities.

p„raaraph 339

Future medium-tera plans of the United Nations and the specialized agencies
should contain intersectoral presentations of the various programmes dealing with
issues of concern to women. In order to achieve greater coherence and efficiency
of the policies and programmes of the United Nations system related to women and
development, the Secretary-General, in his capacity as Chairman of the
Administrative Committee on Co-ordination and in conformity with Economic and
Social Council resolution 1985/46 of 31 May 1985, should take the initiative in
formulating a system-wide medium-term plan for women and development.

paraaraph 340

The Centre for Social Development and Humanitarian Affairs of the Department
of International Economic and Social Affairs, in particular the Branch for the
Advancesient of Women, should continue to serve as the focal point for co-ordination
of, consultation on, promotion of and advice on matters relevant to women in the
United Nations system and to co-ordinate information on system-wide activities
related to the future implementation of the goals and objectives of the Decade and
the Forward-looking Strategies. In this context, the United Nations system should
explore ways and means of developing further collaboration between its
organizations, including the regional commissions, the International Research and

Training Institute for the Advancement of Women and the United Nations Development
Fund for women, in particular in connection with the holding of United Nations

world conferences on women on a regular basis, if necessary, for example every

five years. it is recommended that at least one world conference be held during
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